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Thank you to everyone who returned booking forms for the end of year performance 
night. We have been able to accommodate all the requests for additional guests. 
Invitations will go out closer to the date.  We are looking forward to sharing this evening 
with our community.  Please note the evening supper at the end of the event will not be 
able to occur due to the guidelines around food service being impractical for this event. 
 
Please make sure all students are coming to school with a drink bottle and school 
hat. Students who do not remember their hats will not be able to play outside during 
recess and lunch breaks. 
 
We are all looking forward to our ZOO Snooze Excursion next week. Please see the 
information attached to the newsletter for more information about this event. 
 
Jason Hurley 
Principal 

Dubbo Zoo Excursion 

Coming Soon:   7th - 11th Dec       Intensive Swimming Program 

   Mon , 14th Dec Presentation Night 





School travel for 2021  

Applications for student travel in 2021 opened 

Monday 12th October.  

If you need to up-date your information, apply or 
re-apply please go on-line to: 

https://apps.transport.nsw,gov.au/ssts/updateDe

tails  

Applications need to be submitted before 31st 
December 2020 to ensure that current students’ 

entitlements are up-dated.  

 

Three actions you can take to help 
manage the spread of COVID-19:  

 Wash your hands regularly 
and thoroughly.  

 Sneeze into your elbow or a 
tissue, disposing of the tissue 
straight away and then 
washing your hands.  

3. Stay home if you are unwell. 
We will send home staff or 
students who show signs of 
being unwell through the 
day.  




